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15th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Comic Relief Day! 
Oak class as part of their 
ASDAN qualification planed, 
organised and led the 
schools events for comic 
relief.  
They made their own red 
noses and sold these around 
school.  
They also organised a 
‘Lancasterian got Talent’ 
show for the whole school.  
This was amazing to see.  
Our pupils always amaze us 

with their 

confidence and 
their talents.  Not only 
did our older pupils 
have pre planned 
performances but also 
our younger pupils rose 
to the challenge on the 
day and got up in front of everyone to perform 

in the open mic session! 
There were singers, dances, 
jugglers,  
boxing  demonstrations to 
highlight some performances!  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
British Science Week 

This week has also been British Science Week.  
Class across school have been taking part I lots 
of different science activities 
and experiments. In Bluebells 
class they were explore 
different objects move across 
different surfaces.   In maple 

class they 
were also 
exploring marble 
runs 
and 

discovered that it wasn't 
the tallest structure that 
took the longest time 
but the one with the 
larger number of twists, turns 
and changes in direction. 

While in Cedar 
class they were 
trying to find 
solutions to 
the plastic 
crisis by 
finding 

natural biodegradable 
alternatives. They 
experimented with making plastic 
from eggs and from potatoes!  The 
results were amazing.  

Dates for the term 

28th March 2024 – Easter celebrations 
28th March 2024 – Last day of term 
Best Wishes  

Alison Randall 

Headteacher 

 

Lavender:Yassin Daffodils: Harris  Blossom: Ilyas Bluebells: Ethan Rose: Kai Sunflowers: Angel Jasmine: 

Kaylum Acorns: Jack 

 Everyone in High School for being involved and organising the Comic Relief events today! 
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